
Kinder News
December 2019

December Birthdays:

! !          What’s Happening in Our Class This Month:
Letters for December:
   Dec. 2-5  “Jj” ! ! Dec. 9-12 “Nn”!     ! Dec. 16-19  “Mm”        Jan. 6-9 “Tt”!!
 **Children are asked to bring in magazine pictures, print words or to draw objects that begin with these letters to 
class on the Mondays (limit of 3 items).

Theme:  Christmas

Dates to Remember: !

Dec. 5 (Thurs.) -  Skating Field Trip forms due

Dec. 9 (Mon.) -  Bring in small empty & washed out 237 mL or 473 mL (approx.) size milk or cream 
! ! ! carton, 1 can of prepared white icing (ex. Better Crocker) & assorted candies to school.

Dec. 16-19 (M-F.) -  Before school Christmas Caroling in the gym (8:15 am)

Dec. 17 (Thurs.)  - Christmas Party * if you can help on this day, please let us know
- Please sign up for a snack item for our party, and if you can help us on this exciting and

! !      busy day (the sheet is on the boot room bulletin board).
! !    -  Gingerbread houses:  each student is asked to please bring in the following items
! !   for their houses:
! ! ! ~ empty & washed small 237 mL or 473 mL milk/cream carton
! ! ! ~ candies to decorate gingerbread houses
! ! ! ~ 1 can of fluffy white icing (ex. Betty Crocker type frosting). !
! !
! ** A sign ups sheet for the following will be placed on the bulletin board: 
! ! ! ~Graham wafer crackers, disposable plates (styrofoam or aluminum) for the base, 
! ! ! marshmallows, small gel icings for decorating, pretzels, plastic knives and string licorice.

Dec. 18 (Wed.) !-  Recognition Assembly 1:00 pm  

Dec. 19 (Thurs.) -  Polar Express Pajama Day - Kindergarten students can come to school in their 
! ! ! ! pajamas and bring a stuffed animal and/or a blanket.
! ! !    - Hot Lunch day: Dairy Queen

Dec. 23- Jan. 5* Christmas Holidays  -  No School for all students

Jan. 6 (Mon.)! - Classes resume
! ! !
! ! ! ! *** continued on the other side ***

Theo C. (pm) - 1! ! Emily C. (pm) - 14! ! ! Samoya S. (pm) - 15



Other   Important Reminders and Information:   continued ...
-  Reminder that our Lakeview School newsletters are on the school’s website.

- Christmas party is on December 17 (Tues.), please sign up to bring a party snack item for our 
class.  We will also be making a gingerbread house on that day.  Please provide items for your 
child’s gingerbread houses by Dec. 9, and a sign up sheet for other Gingerbread house items to be 
shared is also on our bulletin board in the boot room.  

- PJ Polar Express day on Dec. 19 (Thurs.).  Students come to school dressed in their pajamas.  
They can bring a stuffy and blanket too!

Jan. 14, 21 & 28 (Tues.) - Kindergarten skating  
- Parent will drive their children to the ice rink:
! ~ AM Class: Civic Ice Centre - 905 6 Ave S (8:45-9:45 am) 
! ! - their doors may not be open to public yet so please arrive no earlier than 8:40 am

! ~ Henderson Lake lce Centre - 2301 Parkside Dr S (12:45-1:45 pm)
! ! - their doors may not be open to public yet so please arrive no earlier than 12:40 pm

 **DO NOT drop your children at the school**.   We would appreciate it if you could help 
put on your child’s skates, helmets, gloves, snow pants and warm clothing on before they 
go onto the ice.  A bus will be rented to take our children back to school to end the day.
! ! !

***Parent support is crucial for our skating program and hopefully a fun activity for all.  
**Any one going onto the ice (all children & adults will need to wear a certified 
skating helmet.  Skiing and bike helmets will not be allowed onto the ice. !
!
* If we do not have enough parent helpers we may either have to do less days or cancel.  
Please fill out the form and return as soon as possible, in order to make the decision about 
the skating days.  

- I have had parents in the past purchase skates for $5.00 - $10.00 at the Catholic Charities store, 
Value Village or at the Salvation Army.  We have some that have been gathered throughout the 
years and gratefully donated by Lakeview families.  Our school has some skating helmets that are 
available, please let me know if you will need them, and you can try them on your child after the 
Christmas holiday.  

* Mrs. Turner, Mrs. Gonzalez, Mrs. Elliott and Miss Ikeda would like to thank you for all your support 
in your child’s education.  Have a wonderful Christmas holiday and best wishes in 2020!


